2024 Stirling Community Garage Sale

2024 Stirling Community Garage Sale - Last Week to Register!
Registration closes Thursday, May 23 at 4:00 p.m.
The Stirling Historical Society, in conjunction with the Village of Stirling, is

happy to announce that the Community Garage Sale is back for another year!
Mark your calendars for Saturday, May 25, 2024.

Where do I register?
At the Village Office
237 - 4 Avenue
Monday to Friday
8:00am - 4:00pm
(closed 12:30pm — 1pm for lunch)

How much is it?
$10 per household

How do I pay?
Cash only
(pay at the Village Office)

Questions?
Contact the Village Office at 403-756-3379 or office@stirling.ca
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